

Department of Planning and Development Marta Darden, Director One Main Street • Woodbridge, New Jersey 07095 Tel: (732) 602-6004 • Fax: (732) 602-6038



<u>MEMORANDUM</u>

Woodbridge - Ten Towns, One Community

TO:

Michael Gelin, Municipal Engineer; George Brew, Director Of Public Works; Bignell Associates; Remington And Vernick; Environmental Commission; Planning Board Members; Zoning Board Of Adjustment Members; Anthony Tortorello, Zoning Official

From:

Marta Darden, Directo

Department of Planning and Development

Subject: Sustainable Land Use Pledge

Date:

5/13/2022

On April 19, 2022, the Township Council adopted a resolution pledging municipal support for sustainability in all matters of Land Use.

We encourage you to identify sustainable actions, policies, and procedures to implement in your sphere of work. Please consider how the decisions you make in your department will affect our environment. When possible and appropriate, please seek to minimize our carbon footprint, reduce, reuse and recycle. Promoting sustainability and protecting the planet is all of our responsibility.

Cc: Geri Fasano, Planning Board Secretary Cc: Lisa Mimnaugh, Zoning Board Secretary